
Employers & Importers - Changes for 2022

12th November 2021

Employers & Importers - Changes for 2022

There will be changes to pre-declarations for importing goods into the island
and the new Combined Employer Return, both due to be implemented from
January 1st, 2022.

Combined Employer Return
All employers must start submitting tax, social security contributions and
manpower information monthly on the same return from January 2022.

Importing goods to Jersey
If you import goods to Jersey, before your goods are released, a pre-
declaration of imported goods from outside the CTA (UK, Guernsey and the
Isle of Man), commonly called “third county imports” will become mandatory
from January 1st, 2022.

You can visit  the Importing page on our website for information and video
guides to help you navigate the process.  We are also planning on hosting a
webinar on the topic soon, so watch this space for more details.
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https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F563fb4fac97b4394a6f3bccd13fba540.svc.dynamics.com%2Ft%2Ft%2FLO7GHHiWLxxwWLZzPm1n0HMtX5cK2HaYbpRD0hxXe50x%2FZEZf3fWOkjBrZ0I4mnzC6VfBxH6F6Qwkcwa5MlTxcXMx&data=04%7C01%7Crosie.lempriere%40jerseybusiness.je%7C50353c80b4ea4c73c20f08d9a5312b9e%7C4e8947a3972f4e1f9cb88a1ff5b55d83%7C0%7C0%7C637722452879907534%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=aP%2F5Pt7TH9%2F16xRmuZs79iAWFbjgRmXQTJ4Ej2tRpEQ%3D&reserved=0

	Employers & Importers - Changes for 2022

